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-~ Republic of the Philippines

\a Department of Environment and Natural Resources
& Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Tel Nos. (632) 929-6626 loc. 2113; 1070 Fax (632) 926-2567
~= B-mail: officeofuseccuna@denr.gov.ph; website www.denr.gov.ph

MEMORANDUM

TO : ALL REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS

FROM : THE UNDERSECRETARY
Field Operations- Luzon Visayas and Environment

SUBJECT INVITATION TO WATCH THE GOOD STORIES
RECOGNITION EVENT ON APRIL 19, 2023, 09:00 AM TO
03:00 PM AT THE ENR FACEBOOK LIVE OR THROUGH
ZOOM

DATE

APR 1 4 2023

The Good Stories Movement spearheaded by former UNEP Global 500 Roll of
Honor and Ramon Magsaysay Awardee Atty. Antonio Oposa, with the assistance from the
Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR) will be conducting the
International Recognition of Good Stories and Gratitude to the Moving Characters:
Bayanihan na Pasaalamat Para sa Katauhan event on Apri] 19, 2023, 09:00 AM to 03:00 PM
at the Ramon Magsaysay Center in the City of Manila.

The event will showcase the Good Stories of people who are helping to take care of,
protect and restore the life- Sources of Land, Air and Waters of the Philippines and in
Southeast Asia.

In this regard, we would like to invite all regional officials and staff, including the Regional
Directors of EMB and MGB, PENROs and CENROs and their staff to watch the event with
the following zoom details:

Meeting ID: 932 7709 6504
Passcode: GSTORIES

The event will also be livestreamed thru the DENR Facebook account.
We request the dissemination of the online invitation to our field offices.

Your support and attendance will be highly appreciated.
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